April 25, 2008

Dear Dr. Doug and Dr. Mike:

I wanted to write this letter to let you know how happy I am with the
treatment I’ve gotten at Renaissance Chiropractic Clinic. First off, your staff
is extremely friendly and helpful. They are always professional and helpful.

On May 18, 2007 I was rear ended while stopped at a red light by a car that
was traveling between 20 and 25 miles per hour. I was looking to the left
checking to see if traffic was clear for me to make a right turn. From May
until January I tried various different modalities and was even being told by
a couple of doctors that T should consider trigger point injections. This was
not something I wanted to do.

I came to your clinic in January of 2008 following an § month course of
treatment with another chiropractic professional following the accident in
May, 2007. Unfortunately I was receiving no benefit from the treatments I
was recelving and I was in constant pain. I was referred to you by another of
your patients, Amy, who is very close to me.

At the time I came to you I had constant neck pain as well as mid back and
low back pain. Within a few short weeks my neck pain all but disappeared
as did my low back pain. With each visit I can see the improvement. The
improvement was so dramatic that T am able to do most of the things I did
prior to the accident pain free. I am looking forward to being able to spend
more time out under the stars again with my telescope and have no pain at
all while riding my Harley.

Thank you Dr. Doug, and Dr. Mike, and the Staff at Renaissance
Chiropractic Clinic for putting me on the road to recovery... Finally!

Joan M. Koch



